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Our children were moved from their previous school pre-covid in to a virtual charter 

school. I couldn't imagine being left stuck in circumstances that are unhealthy and 

damaging to our children. Students needs are being met in the current model and 

choices need to be given to parents and students to find a match for their best 

learning opportunities. Our schools and educators need to more adaptable and 

flexible with the changes in our world now.  


